
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE Wednesday, January 19, 2022 
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
Significant weather event declared over in Barrie 

 
(Barrie, ON) In response to the winter weather and significant snowfall in our area, the City of Barrie declared a 
Significant Weather Event on Monday, January 17.  
 
As of 3 p.m. on Wednesday, January 19, the Significant Weather Event is declared to be over. Starting now, the 
standard timeline for road and sidewalk winter maintenance will begin.  
 
For updates on winter maintenance, visit barrie.ca/snow. For further information on current and forecasted 
weather conditions, please visit the Environment Canada website at ec.gc.ca.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Melanie Rumley 
Communications Advisor 
melanie.rumley@barire.ca 
705-627-2702 
 

https://www.barrie.ca/City%20Hall/MediaRoom/Pages/Detail.aspx?MediaRelease=1078
https://www.barrie.ca/Living/Getting%20Around/Roads-Sidewalks-Maintenance/Pages/Winter-Control.aspx
http://www.ec.gc.ca/
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